
Kolva, Patti

From: Dewitt, Lori <ldewitt@asd.k12.pa.us>
Sent: Monday, April25, 2016 1:40 PM ‘ f! ‘:

To: Findley, Cynthia
Subject: immunization of all children attending school

Dear Cynthia,
In regards to the proposed 5 day provisional period, it would be nearly impossible to be able to
accomplish this with the current nurse student ratio.
I am still waiting for parents to comply with the 8 month provisional period. They have received
numerous mailings and calls. I am told that our local pediatrician office does not use the SIIS system
thus making it more difficult to confirm if students were vaccinated. At the beginning of the school
year, there are so many items to get into order to manage day to day operations with medications and
emergency cards.

What steps should a school nurse take if a student does not comply with the mandated
screening? Some parents have turned in screening form that they will have private dental exam or
physical and other do not turn in anything.

Thank You.

Lori Dewitt
WSHS School Nurse
178 Wolf Drive
Rural Valley PA 16249
phone 724 783 7040 ext 1202
fax 724 783 6747
Idewitt@asd.k12.pa. us
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